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Background

MEMORANDUM

Mayor and City Council

Richard Meyers, City Manager

FEDERALLY-QUALIFIED HEALTH CLINIC UPDATE

April 21, 2021

Representatives from Be Your Best will be present at the City Council meeting to provide an
update on the progress of the Federally Qualified Health Clinic.

The City Council adopted Resolution No. 1753 at the July 12, 2010 City Council meeting
supporting the designation of the Cottage Grove as a rural site for the Federally Qualified Health
Clinic.

Recommendation

Information item only, no action from Council.

No Cost

#P~
Richard Meyers, City Manager


